THE GOING-TO-THE-SUN ROAD PROJECT

TRAVEL INFORMATION

For the week of July 2 - 8, 2007

While alpine road work is occurring throughout the summer (mid-June to mid-September) ‘shared
use’ of the entire 50-mile Going-to-the-Sun Road will be available, weather permitting. The alpine
opening was delayed because of damages from heavy rainfall during the November 2006 storm. A
temporary bridge has been installed east of Logan Pass due to the storm damage. Construction of a
350-foot retaining wall just below the east tunnel was only recently completed. The roadway across
the retaining wall site was paved last week.

When summer road work begins, daytime travelers may experience several short delays
(a maximum of 30 minutes for a trip across the road). Nighttime travelers may encounter
up to 4-hour delays (10 pm to 6 am) during week nights (Sunday through Thursday).
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PLEASE NOTE: July 1st through Labor Day, the new Glacier National Park shuttle system is available as an option for
free transportation to locations along the road. Depending on the route, the buses will depart every 15 to 30 minutes.
The last bus will leave Logan Pass by 9:30 pm. Please stop by the transit center or St. Mary Visitor Center for
additional information and park trip-planning resources.

For More Information:

Information about the Going-to-the-Sun Road and related visitor service improvements are available at:
www.GTSRProject.com or Glacier National Park Headquarters at 1-406-888-7800.
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